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Newsletter from The Camillian Social Center Rayong of September 2015

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Here we are once again with a newsletter from The Camillian Children’s Home (CSC),
Independent Living Center (IDP) and The Garden of Eden (GOE) For September 2015. This
month our children were hard at work with all the activities from school and revising their lessons
before their final test at the end of the month, they all hope to get good marks. Apart from all the
activities concerning school they were very busy with activities with the visitors to our center.
Many different groups came to organized fun activities for our children and also donated
consumer goods for the center.
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On the 5" of September the catholic Sister's and students came to visit and do activities
with our children, also helping them with their homework. Thank you for visiting and organizing

activities for us.
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On the 6" of September our children from all three sites under The Camillian Social
Center Rayong were invited by The Jester Care for Kids to The Jester Fair at the Regent
International School, Pattaya. Our children enjoyed playing with all the attractions and were very
happy to take part in all the activities at the event. That day, the CSC Band named: Pathong
Band played music for the crowd, other children performed Thai Traditional Dance on stage for
all people to enjoy. Older children sold drinks, souvenir and handicrafts. Thank you to all the
kind people at The Jesters Care for Kids for their support year in year out.
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On the 13" of September after lunch, our center organized a birthday party for 3 of our
children, they are Not 2, Fern 2 from the Children’s Home and Chat from Independent Living.
They are organized together because they were all born this month. At the same time, we
celebrated the birthday for Mr. Marco Palestrini who is our head volunteer. Besides, our children
were very happy to welcome Mr. Norman who has been a benefactor for many years. We

wished them all happiness on their birthday.



At 3 pm, a big group of from Ducati Pattaya arrived on the annual Ducati Charity run to
help our children at the center. They brought with them consumer goods and donations to help
with all the activities of our center. That day, our children were very happy to see many big
Ducati Motorbikes and enjoyed a brief thrill ride up the quiet side street. Thank you very much

for all your kindness it gave our children a thrilling day. More details here http://www.hiv-aids-

kids.org/event/pattaya-ducati-2015.html
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On the 20" of September, it was The World Youth’s Day. The Camillian Social Center
Rayong organized activities in the local community to help others. Our children went out to help
a poor family in the local area to build them a new roof. Just in time for the rainy season. They
were very happy to do this useful activity together.
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On the 26" of September the musicians of CRA Music Club and staffs from Purac

(Thailand Co., Ltd) came to visit the Garden of Eden and organized musical activities for all
patients in the PCU (Palliative Care Unit) to enjoy. That day, CSC Band also joined to play music
with the visitors. All children and patients very much enjoyed the day and we all hope to see
them again.
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Camillian Social Center Rayong

1/ 1 Soi Kiri, Huae Pong, Rayong 21150
Tel 038 - 685480 Fax 038 - 687480

E-mail:cscrayon@loxinfo.co.th



